Concept note of the General Comment on children´s rights in relation to the digital environment



Regarding the concept paper "Concept Note for a General Comment on Children's Rights in Relation to the Digital Environment", we note that the document is quite generic and comprehensive and does not offer us any major comments.
 
However, we believe that there are two points that need to be included in the proposed structure, due to their relevance in the area of justice.
 
Firstly, we believe that the rights of children in the digital environment and their access to justice could be addressed.
 
Secondly, regarding the 'gathering evidence and views on the following questions', we suggest that a question be asked on the application of e-commerce laws in the world and not just on' practices of business operating in the digital environment '.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The points mentioned in the document are central, in particular with regard to protecting the privacy and protection of children from violence and sexual exploitation.

